
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have all been enjoying the lovely sunshine this week with 
the children making the most of being outside. We have contin-
ued to have the spring blossom and greenery out for the chil-
dren to explore.  

The focus this week has been on mark making using paint 
brushes and water to help develop motor skills. We have also 
been using old keyboards to identify letters and 
writing lots of different lists to practice our writ-
ing.  

 

We have also had the woodworking tools 
out this week and the children have been 
enjoying using the hammers drills and 
screwdrivers to make their own woodwork 
master pieces. 

 

We hope you are able to make one or all of 
our coffee mornings taking place on Mon-
day 22nd May, Wednesday 7th June and Monday 26th June. This is an opportunity to 
join us for a warm drink and chat after drop off 8:45-9:45, please remember to bring your 
own cup with a lid, we hope you can make one or all of these dates. 

Wishing you all a lovely Coronation Bank Holiday and we will be back on Tuesday the 9th 
May. 

The Noah’s Ark Team. 
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